

Shawn Martin <sem2000s@gmail.com>

CIG Assignment: 2025-08-27-0012

1 message

Wed, Sep 3, 2025 at 8:58 AM

Dear Mr. Martin:

Please see the attached correspondence from the Office of the Chief Inspector General.

Sincerely,

Office of the Chief Inspector General

"Enhancing Public Trust in Government"

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.

